P No.3-9/AAJVS/ TW -2005/PF / 594

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

drdcicicdcke

Port Blair dated the 15t February 2005
To

1. ’ Chief Engineer,
APWD, Port Blair.

2. Superintending Engineer,
C.C-I, APWD, Port Blair.

2. The Assistant Engineer,
C.D-I, Havelock. Agwd .

Sub: Rehabilitation of Andamanese Tribe of Strait Islands - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to inform you that following the approval from the
Administration, a team of officers inspected the Strait Island on
29/1/2005. The team included the concerned Assistant Engineer,
_ Assistant Town Planner and Junior Engineer of APWD apart from
Andamanese tribal leaders.

During the inspection, the location for temporary shelter and
permanent shelter, site for wells and other infrastructure facilities were
tentatively selected taking into account the various requirements. The
site for new Settlement selected is on the high ground and is more than
500 meters away from the seashore.

Therefore, you are requested to-take necessary action in the
construction of shelters and other infrastructures in the light of the
decision of the Administration. In this context, relevant portion of the
note in File No. 3-9/AAJVS/TW-2005/PF is enclosed for your ready
reference.

Yours faithfully

Executive Secreta
[ (T2-2005-13)



